
 
 

Notice of Proposed 
Sale of Land By-Law 

 
 

Take Notice that the Township of Oro-Medonte proposes to pass a By-law to authorize the 
Sale of Surplus Land, in the Township of Oro-Medonte, County of Simcoe, more particularly 
described in Schedule “A” below:   

 
And Further Take Notice that the proposed By-Law will come before the Council of the 
Township of Oro-Medonte at its regular meeting to be held on the 23 of April, 2025 at 3:00 p.m.  
Any person who claims their land will be prejudicially affected by the proposed sale may 
comment on the proposed sale by submitting a Public Participation Request Form by Monday, 
April 14, 2025 through this link on the Township of Oro-Medonte website or provide the 
undersigned with written comments no later than 12:00 noon on Monday, April 21, 2025. 

 
Yvonne Aubichon, Clerk, Township of Oro-Medonte at agendacomment@oro-medonte.ca or 
148 Line 7 South, Oro-Medonte, ON L0L 2E0  Fax:  (705) 487-0133 
 
Dated at the Township of Oro-Medonte this 7th Day of April, 2025. 
 
 Schedule A 
 

Those portions of the Old Coldwater Road including the Dunlop Bridge described as Parts 1, 2, 
3 and 4, Plan 51R-44872 (geographic Township of Medonte), now in the Township of Oro-
Medonte, County of Simcoe, being part of PINs 58530-0065(LT) and 58530-0219 (LT). 

 
 

https://survey.simcoe.ca/surveys/request-for-public-participation
mailto:agendacomment@oro-medonte.ca

